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13th July 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

 
SWIMMING - TERM 1 -  YEAR 5  

 
 
In September, school swimming lessons at Ramsgate Leisure Centre will begin again on Thursday 
afternoons for six sessions (9th, 16th, 23rd, 30th September and 7th and 14th October). 
 
The children will walk to and from the swimming pool. There will be two sessions and the later of these 
sessions means that the children in that group will arrive back at school later than 3:15 (we think approx. 
3:30). When we have organised the groups, we will let you know if your child is in the later group. 
Voluntary payment for pool admission and tuition will be £2.80 per session. We ask that you please pay 
online using School Money. You will receive a text with necessary details. If you do not have internet 
access or have any other difficulties, please contact the school office.  
 
If goggles are worn it is the parent’s responsibility to ensure that they meet the British Safety Standard 
requirements. Please read the manufacturer’s instructions for putting them on and taking them off. This 
is important to ensure the protection of eyes from impact damage through stretching the eyepieces 
away from the face with wet fingers. You should be aware that on occasions, your child will be asked to 
remove their goggles in order to safely perform certain aquatic activities. We can take no responsibility 
for goggles. Also as government guidelines state that for health and safety reasons earrings should be 
removed for swimming we have decided that children should not wear earrings (even studs) unless 
covered by a swimming hat.   
 
Can you please provide permission by completing key survey link CLICK HERE TO GIVE CONSENT  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs K Law 
Head of School 
 
 

https://app.keysurvey.co.uk/f/41574990/9a3a/

